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Senator Pfaff Supports Additional Resources for EMS Providers 

 
Madison, WI – Today, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D – Onalaska) joined with Representative Steve Doyle (D – 

Onalaska) and Representative Jill Billings (D – La Crosse) to highlight that EMS providers throughout 

Wisconsin will be receiving nearly $32 million in EMS Flex Grants, including over $2 million in the 32nd 

Senate District. This funding will support EMS providers as they meet the needs of their communities and 

continue their critical, life-saving work. State Senator Brad Pfaff (D – Onalaska) provided the following 

statement with the announcement of this funding: 

 

“EMS providers throughout western Wisconsin help keep our communities safe and provide life-saving care to 

citizens in need. This funding will be an important resource as first responders throughout our area continue 

their life-saving work. 

 

“Over $2 million is coming to support EMS providers throughout the 32nd Senate District. This vital funding 

will help provide needed resources to rural EMS providers to ensure they have necessary emergency response 

options. I am proud to support this funding to keep our communities safe and put resources in the hands of 

emergency medical responders when they need it the most.” 

 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 

 

 

 
 


